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June 28, 2017 
 
Dear colleagues at DPSU: 
 
 St. Edmund Campion’s Social Justice Mission Team has spent this past school year learning 
and increasing awareness about social justice issues within our world and fundraising for those in 
need, both locally and globally.   
 

Our Nicaragua Social Justice Team travelled to Nicaragua in December. While in Nicaragua, 
we spent time with the community of Jinocuabo. Throughout our stay, group members saw firsthand 
the effects that various social injustices can have on a community.  With OECTA’s generous 
support we worked hand in hand with the people of Jinocuabo to help build latrines for forty-four 
families in the community.  We also purchased and donated school supplies which the children truly 
appreciated. 

 
Through this experience of solidarity, our team members continue to learn about other 

cultures, better appreciate their own, and show their commitment to being agents of change.  Upon 
our return from Nicaragua, our group has continued their mission to create awareness and to share 
the stories of the many people they met in Nicaragua. The people we met and the work we did in 
Nicaragua has made a mark on our hearts forever. It is certainly a small world where we can 
continue to build relationships with our extended friends in Nicaragua and to continue to see the 
progress in the community upon our return.  
  

We would like to sincerely thank you for making this journey of change a reality. Together we 
have and hope to continue to make a difference in our world.   

 
Together we can do great things. 

                                                                                             Saint Teresa of Calcutta 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Duncan Kosziwka 
St. Edmund Campion Teacher Facilitator 
Nicaragua Social Justice Mission Team 
 
 


